
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/120/2025-26                                                                                           Date: 14-01-2025 

           

CIRCULAR 

     VALUE OF THE MONTH: TEAMWORK الواحد الفريق بروح العمل 

SUBJECT: Strict Adherence to School Uniform Policy 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 
It has come to our notice that some students are attending school without adhering to 
the prescribed uniform policy. Some students are not wearing school winter jackets, 
some others are coming in their Physical Education (PE) uniform on non-PE days and 
few are not in the complete and proper school uniform.   

This circular is issued as a gentle reminder that from Monday, 20/01/2025, all 
students must attend school in the regular, complete, and proper school uniform as 
per the guidelines provided at the beginning of the academic year. We would like to 
emphasize that this will be strictly monitored, and if anyone comes without proper 
uniform school will be compelled to revolt to action against the violators as per the 
school, discipline policy. 

Your cooperation in ensuring that your child strictly follows the uniform policy is 
greatly appreciated. Thank you for your attention to this matter 

                                                                                                    

 

Regards, 
 

 
Muhammed Ali 
PRINCIPAL 
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